
 

You might have students that are eligible for 
additional educational resources and services 

from the Migrant Education Program. 

Why should you  

provide a referral? 

The Migrant Education Program 

is part of Title I (Title I Part C). It 

was designed to help students 

who have gaps in their 

education through supplemental 

educational programs. These are 

programs like tutoring, summer 

school, in-home instruction, 

parental involvement programs, 

and much more. Funding is 

available to assist students, but 

it is necessary to find eligible 

children first and then help 

them overcome their educational 

gaps. Referrals from school 

districts are critical. 

 

 

https://idrreferrals.net/

